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Out and About
Upcoming Events

On Monday, November 12th,
Darn Good Cookie Company
will hold its grand opening at
1:30 p.m. Darn Good Cookie
Company is located at 982
Monroe Avenue.

Thursday, November 15th, is
the Town of Greece Senior
Thanksgiving Party. It will be
held at the Town of Greece
Community and Senior Center
from 10:30 a.m. until 2:30
p.m.

The Greece Chamber of
Commerce will hold its 2012
Small Business Awards
Luncheon on Friday,
November 16th, from 11:45
a.m. until 1:30 p.m. at the
Marriott Airport Hotel, 1890
W. Ridge Road.

Also on Friday, November
16th, the City of Rochester
will hold a ribbon cutting
ceremony for El Camino
Estates II, located at 56
Evergreen Street. The
ceremony begins at 1:30 p.m.
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Coats for Kids Continues
Thank you to all of those who have already contributed to
my Coats for Kids Winter Clothes Drive. I appreciate your
support!

I will be collecting winter clothing until December 14th.
You can drop off new or gently used coats, hats, scarves,
mittens, pajamas, or any other type of winter clothing. All
sizes are needed in both boys and girls.

If you have items that you would like to donate you can
deliver them directly to the Greece Ecumenical Clothes
Closet, 500 Maiden Lane, between 9:00 and 11:00 a.m.
Monday through Saturday. You can also deliver them to my
office, 2300 W. Ridge Road, between 9:00 a.m. and 5:00
p.m. Monday through Friday.

For more information on by Coats for Kids Winter Clothes
Drive, visit my website.

St. Lawrence
Holds Annual
Veterans Day

Concert
Earlier this week, I had
the privilege to attend,
and speak at, the
annual Veterans Day
Concert at
St. Lawrence in Greece. Students from grade 4 through 6
performed patriotic songs to honor the many veterans who
came out for the annual concert. Great job by the faculty,
staff, and students at St. Lawrence. You can see more
photos from the concert by visiting my Facebook page.
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